
Watertown Square Area Plan  
Project Kick-off 

October 17, 2023 
 
 

We’d like to hear your thoughts on this kick-off event as we begin to 
develop our proposed plan for Watertown Square. Please respond to this 
survey via www.watertown-ma.gov/SquareKickoffComments or holding 
up your mobile device to the QR code to the right. We encourage the online 
survey. Alternatively, please complete the survey below.  

1. This event was informative and made me more optimistic about the 
future of Watertown Square. 

 Yes 
 No 
 Unsure 

 

2. I support the goal of making Watertown Square more walkable. 
 

 Yes 
 No 
 Unsure 

 

3. Traffic is the number one issue. Until we solve that, it's not worth 
tackling other issues. 

 

 Yes 
 No 
 Unsure 

 

4. I plan to stay involved with the process as the plan emerges and 
evolves. 
 

 Yes 
 No 
 Unsure 

 

5. It's important that a wide range of voices are heard during the process. 
 

 Yes 
 No 
 Unsure 

 

6. What did you like and/or dislike the most about this event? 
 
 ________________________________________________________________ 
 
 ________________________________________________________________ 
 
7. What are your biggest ideas and/or concerns for this planning project? 
 
 ________________________________________________________________ 
 
 ________________________________________________________________ 
 
8. Who else should be included in the outreach process (organizations, businesses, etc.)? 
 
 ________________________________________________________________ 
 
 ________________________________________________________________ 
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We want to hear from you! Check out the project website, send questions and comments 
about the project, and stay up to date at www.watertownsquareimprovements.com. 
Subscribe on the website to receive project updates and project meeting announcements! 
 

 
 

Join the project team and city staff for a Design Charrette on November 28–30, 2023.  

This is an intense collaboration and brainstorming event, with the community and project team. 
It will start November 28 at 5:00 pm. All three days will be at 64 Pleasant Street. Stay tuned for 
upcoming details on the project website! 
 

 
 

Kitchen Table Conversations (KTCs): Please join Watertown Community 

Conversations (www.watertownconversations.org) for an innovative way to speak with your 
neighbors about and provide input on the Watertown Square Area Plan. Stay tuned for future 
announcements to participate in a KTC. 
 
To sign up as a KTC host, please fill out the form at the QR code to 
the right by this Friday 10/20/23,. All information will be kept strictly 
private and confidential. Contact Stephanie Venizelos at 
svenizelos@watertown-ma.gov or Zeke Mermell at 
zmermell@watertown-ma.gov if you have any questions about hosting. 


